
A local camp set up for Internally Displaced People

The following photos show a 
little of the devastation to the 
local community in and around 
Imprezza Academy and how life 
is made all the more difficult 
than it already is. 
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Some of the photos below have recently been sent to us by Catherine from the 
area around Imprezza Academy.  Most of you will know that torrential rains have 
affected not only the area around the school but across large parts of the country. 
These rains have resulted in 100s being killed, thousands  injured and even more 
made homeless. 



The current situation at Imprezza is that we are situated on a hill so have avoided 
being flooded. Our buildings are brick built with corrugated roofs so have survived 
the non stop rains.

The majority of our students stayed over the Easter holidays and are still at the 
school although for much of the time have had to remain indoors. 

There is an ongoing plan to relocate people who have lost their homes to either 
camps (such as the one pictured above) or are being placed in schools and 
churches located on higher ground. Imprezza was considered for this scheme but 
was considered as full given the number of students and staff already housed there. 



The students are staying in for the most of the time for their own safety. However, 
we have been using our transport to ferry people to higher ground in the immediate 
area.  Schools have not reopened since Easter but there are plans to do so next 
week. We believe about 1600 schools will not reopen due to being flooded, 

destroyed or being used to house displaced people. 

Snakes have infested flooded houses near us, something we have 

fortunately avoided. However, last Monday the school was invaded by 

poisonous centipedes and insects landing on skin causes serious 

inflammation. As a result we have had to send £500 to help deal with 

this from our already overstretched resources.  Demand on our funds is 

always high including paying higher prices for food at a time when our 

own crops have failed, being totally destroyed by the rains. So any help 

would be gratefully appreciated to alleviate this desperate situation.

For the future we hope to future proof our crop growing programme with 

more resilient crops as well as the use of poly tunnels, wind breaks and 

nets to soften the rain falling on the crops. If you have any ideas or 

suggestions to help please do get in touch. 



LASTLY WE ALSO NEED ASSISTANCE WITH MEDICAL SUPPLIES AND 

EMERGENCIES ESPECIALLY FROM SNAKES AND INSECT BITES.

Apologies for such a long and wordy appeal but anything you can give 

will be greatly appreciated. You can use the link below or get in touch 

with us via our web site. Many, many thanks. 

The best way to donate online is via the the Charities Aid Foundation button link below:

THANK YOU!
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